
     
 

 

 

David Schneider teaches model-based statistics to upper level undergraduate and first year graduate students 

at Memorial University, St. John’s, Canada (1989 onward). He studied statistics with Robert Sokal at SUNY 

New York.  He has served in a statistical capacity on science advisory boards to the Government of 

Newfoundland, the U.S. Environmental Protection Agency, the Newfoundland and Labrador Centre for 

Applied Health Research, and the Institute for Environmental Monitoring and Assessment (Goose Bay, 

Labrador). His professional experience includes advice to organizations in the US (U.S. National Park 

Service, Exxon Valdez Trust) and Canada (Environment Canada, the Innu Nation, ExxonMobil Canada, 

Baffin Land Iron Mines, the Newfoundland Transshipment facility, and Petro Canada). He has been honored 

with several teaching awards, including travel to Yale University to accept an international award in 

recognition of graduate teaching.  

 

 


